
 

Welcome to the 2014-2015 school year!   The PTA plays an important role in your child’s 
life and provides funding for many enriching programs.   Please join us for our first PTA 
meeting of the year to learn about the programs sponsored by the PTA and how you can 
help make your child’s year a success. 

   
Parent Teacher Association Meeting and Social Hour 

All are welcome 

Wednesday, September 17, 2014 

 
5:30 - 6:15 PM Social Hour - Spring Glen Playground 
 

Please bring your family to the playground at 5:30 PM to play on the playground and catch 
up with friends.  Feel free to bring a picnic dinner. 
 
6:15 - 7:00 PM Meeting  
 

Meeting Agenda 
 
PTA Overview.  Learn about the programs, events, and opportunities and meet the 
Executive Board and Coordinators. 
 
Membership and Benefits. Members renew every year in October.  New members are 
welcome to join anytime.   
 
Looking Ahead.  This year, the PTA will continue many of the traditions of past years and 
introduce new programs and projects.  Learn about the programs that will be continued and 
the initiatives that are planned for the year ahead. 
 
Volunteer.  We need your help to continue to make this school great.  Do you have an idea 
for a new program? Want to chair a committee? Want to volunteer an hour or two of your 
time to help out at an event? No problem, there are many ways you can help.      
 
New Business. If you would like to add an item to the agenda, please contact 
jgoldberg@springglenpta.org by September 14

th
. 

 
New Family Questions and Answers.  It can be overwhelming when your first child is 
starting kindergarten or your children are starting at a new school.  Please come prepared 
with questions that you may have for the PTA, the Principal, and veteran Spring Glen 
parents. 
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